
For Our Veterans 
February 19, 2025


The local branch of the Veterans Administration has made the decision to 

close the acute care unit at the Castle Point VA hospital.  


This unit is critical to veterans who are in crisis.  This is where they go if they are 
experiencing drug and alcohol related problems and mental health crises which may 

include ideations of suicide.  

This unit saves lives! 

Please hand-write and mail a letter to 

 Veteran's Health Administration 

   c/o Joan McInerney  
   120 White Plains Road  

   Suite 5000  
   Tarrytown, NY 10591 

and DEMAND that the Acute Inpatient Care Unit at Castle Point VA 

be reopened immediately and that the VA 


preserve all medical services offered in this unit. 
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